Personnel Committee Report
Faculty Senate, Written Report, Information Item - 9/26/08

Members Present:  Mardell Wilkins, Janie Moore, Pat Collins, Meachell LaSalle (Chair)

Visitors:  Carl Diekhans, Mike McFarlane


On September 3rd, 2008 Personnel Committee held their first meeting of the semester.    It was decided by the Committee to add two more signature lines to the Tenure application so that all Tenure Committee members would be able to sign off on the application and portfolio.  Additions occur on page three (3) of the application.
Submitted by:

Meachell LaSalle

Personnel Committee Chair

